
 

 

From: Mike Oliver   

Sent: 2025/02/17 11:21 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application number A-2024-0469 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Good evening, 

 

Joe Oliver  

9 Dunn Place 

Brampton, Ontario 

L6T 1S2 

Application number A-2024-0469 ( 5 Dunn Place) 

You are authorized to post this. 

 

 I wanted to confirm the address because it was stated this was a 2-storey dwelling but 5 Dunn 

Place is a bungalow.   

By-laws are in place for a reason and I don't understand why this couldn't be done within the set by-

laws.  The steps and landing could be built within code and be functional.  Why infringe on privacy 

by impede your neighbour's property line.   

 


